Mae Fah Luang University Notification
on Cancellation of Classes on the University’s Important Occasions in the Year 2018
(In Addition to the Standard Public Holidays)

To ensure smooth organization of the activities in celebration of the
university’s important occasions, to enable the involved faculty and staff members to adjust
their instruction and work plans, and to provide the university’s faculty, staff and students the
opportunity to participate in the celebration of such occasions, Mae Fah Luang University,
empowered by Clause 26 of Mae Fah Luang University Act, 1998, and by consent of the
Academic Council reached in meeting 13/2017 on November 1, 2017, hereby announces
cancellation of classes on the following days.

1. Commencement Ceremony (February 2018);

2. Her Royal Highness Princess Srinagarindra Memorial Day
(18 July 2018, 08.00-12.00 hrs) ; and

3. Mae Fah Luang University Anniversary Day
(25 September 2018, 08.00-12.00 hrs).

Please be informed accordingly.
Issued on November 13, 2017

Signed Vanchai Sirichana

(Associate-Professor Dr Vanchai Sirichana)
President, Mae Fah Luang University



